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June 20, 2023 
 

Subramanian Arunagiri 
HiMedia Laboratories  
C40, Neheru Nagar, Wagle 
Industrial Estate, Thane 
West Thane, Maharashtra 
400604 India 
 
Dear Subramanian, 
 
Thank you for your abstract submissions for the Thirty Fourth International Symposium on Human 
Identification. On behalf of the review committee, I am pleased to inform you that your abstracts have been 
accepted for poster presentations: 
 

 STUDY OF SUITABLE BONE REGION FOR DNA EXTRACTION AND DOWNSTREAM 
APPLICATIONS – A CASE STUDY (K. Kavita) 

 STUDY OF PCR INHIBITORS ON HIMEDIA'S INSTA Q96® - 6.0 REAL-TIME PCR SYSTEM FOR 
FORENSIC APPLICATIONS (S. Arunagiri) 

 COMPARISON OF TWO AUTOMATED NUCLEIC ACID EXTRACTION SYSTEMS FOR BONE 
DNA EXTRACTION (W. Rajas) 

 
Please provide me with a contact information for K. Kavita and W. Rajas and note that all poster 
presenters must be registered to attend the symposium by July 15th to receive a poster number 
assignment. 

 
Two poster sessions will be scheduled during the conference. Odd numbered posters will be presented on 
Tuesday, September 19th from 3:30-5:30pm. Even numbered posters will then be presented on 
Wednesday, September 20th from 3:30-5:30pm. 

 
Poster boards will be 4 feet high by 8 feet wide. Poster materials need not take up the entire board and can 
be affixed to the board as a single large format document or as a collection of smaller pieces of data. Push 
pins will be provided on site. 

 
ISHI 34 will take place September 18 – September 21, 2023, at the Hyatt Regency Denver, 650 Fifteenth 
Street, Denver CO 80202 and adjacent Denver Convention Center. Specifics can be found on our website: 
www.ishinews.com. 

 

Once again, thank you for adding to the value that this symposium has for the genetic identification 
community. If you have any questions concerning the meeting, please contact me Tel: 608-277-2670, or 
E-mail: carol.bingham@promega.com. I am delighted that you will participate in this year’s symposium. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Bingham 
Symposium Director 


